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December 12 Family Fun
 Craft Night 5 p.m.

Winter Break12/23-17
Classes Resumer 1/8

Good afternoon, Eagle families -

I hope we all stayed relatively dry this week. It
sure was a wet one! We have had several of
our students out this week due to illness.
Please make sure we are taking care of
ourselves. Drink a lot of water and eat healthy
to finish strong going into Winter Break.

Our Booster Club is holding our Family Fun
Night next Tuesday, December 12th. From 5:00
- 6:00 PM. There will be plenty of refreshments
and a lot of fun! Come join us next week.

Thank you, Eagle families, for all you do to
make this a great school. Remember to get
some rest this weekend, get outside, and
remember to do some reading.

Have a great weekend. See you all next week.

- Mr Miller


